
 

 

INFORMATION 

Alinta Sales Pty Ltd 

GAS STANDARD FORM CONTRACT 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved a replacement standard form contract for 
the supply of gas to small use customers as submitted by Alinta Sales Pty Ltd (t/a Alinta 
Energy). 

A copy of the proposed replacement standard form contract was released for public 
consultation on 29 November 2012. Public consultation closed on 20 December 2012 and 
one submission was received from the Western Australian Council of Social Service 
(WACOSS).  A copy of the submission is available on the Authority’s website. 

A copy of Alinta Energy’s new standard form contract is available on the Authority's website.  

 

For further information contact: 
 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 08 9381 2144 
Fax: 08 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
28 February 2013 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/11186/2/20130228%20-%20D103195%20-%20Decision%20on%20the%20replacement%20of%20Alinta%20Sales%20Pty%20Ltds%20%28t-a%20Alinta%20Energy%29%20gas%20standard%20form%20contract.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/11187/2/20130228%20-%20D101304%20-%20Public%20Submission%20-%20Alinta%20standard%20form%20contract%20review%20submission%20-%20WACOSS.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/11188/2/20130228%20-%20D103496%20-%20Alinta%20Energy%20-%20Gas%20Supply%20Standard%20Terms%20and%20Conditions%20B2C.pdf

